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May 9, 2008

Dr. Adena Williams Loston
President
Saint Philip's College
1801 Martin Luther King
San Antonio, TX 78203
AL e~

Dear Dr. Lo‘sto{:

(’ .
In 2002, your institution reported and received approval for an off campus site called the
Northeast Campus at which courses/programs were offered to students. San Antonio College
also reported offering courses/programs at that site.

In January 2008, a new institution, Northeast Lakeview College, located at the same site,
submitted an application for membership with the Commission on Colleges. In that application,
that institution reported registering and teaching its own students who do not receive Federal
Financial Aid and also reported offering courses/programs as well to students who are
registered through Saint Philip's College and San Antonio College and who do receive Federal
Financial Aid. It appears from information in the application that neither your institution nor San
Antonio College any longer operates (oversees or staffs) a “Northeast Campus.”

Please provide us with information concerning whether your institution currently has an off
campus site called the “Northeast Campus” for which you assume administrative and
instructional responsibility. In addition, please describe the extent and nature of the
arrangement by which students registered at Sainl Fhiiip's iake courses at iNortheast Lakeview
College.

If you have questions, please don'’t hesitate to call me.
Sincerely,
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Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President
Commission on Colleges
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cc: Dr. Michael S. Johnson
Dr. Ann B. Chard
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